
Pearce Real Estate to hold annual Cocoa CafÃ© on Dec. 2nd
in Guilford
November 23, 2011 - Retail

The Guilford and Clinton offices of Pearce Real Estate will hold their Annual Cocoa Café on Friday,
December 2nd from 5-7 p.m. on the front lawn of their Guilford office, located at 88 Broad St. on the
Guilford Green, in conjunction with the Guilford tree lighting and town festivities.
Hot chocolate and peppermint sticks will be served as a fundraiser for the Guilford Food Bank. 
Voluntary donations of cash or Big Y coins will be gratefully accepted.
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